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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Kingfishers – Artwork 

The children have been studying famous paintings by Cezanne and Picasso and have created their own 

artwork using different tools to create colours and shapes. 

     

Turtles – Tennis 

The children have been enjoying their weekly tennis sessions with Gary Tovey. 

   

Volunteers 

We are keen to have volunteers helping at school.  If you are interested, please contact the school 

office for an application form. 

Kind regards, 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 
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Diary Dates 

Friday 9th February Chinese New Year - Whole School 

Monday 12th February to 

Friday 16th February 

Half Term 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 


